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Black Belt Test
A black belt test has been scheduled for Trent Bullock and Tim Wesselman on Sunday, August 7.  All Ken Zen Ichii students and black belts are invited to attend.
New Sensei
Healthy Kick would like to congratulate our new Sensei Joseph Liggera Sr. for earning his Black Belt on June 12th. A job well done!!

Promotions
House of Soke:
Garrett Moore has been promoted to Brown Belt



Chris Kelly has been promoted to Yellow Belt



Matthew Sederbury has been promoted to Yellow Belt

Healthy Kick:
Dante Harris has been promoted to Green Belt



Katie Vrachopoulos has been promoted to Yellow Belt



Maureen Moloney has been promoted to Yellow Belt 



Chris Audette has been promoted to Yellow Belt

House of Soke
· Welcome to Ms.Blythe Sholar
· Farewell to Matt Ferry and Christopher Axthelm who are moving on to continue their academic education.  You both will always be KZI family.
· We are happy and wish Sensei Larry Lee peace and prosperity for his July 13 wedding to Ms Mary Skelton of England.
· Welcome to Elizabeth Wittekind to the junior class.

· Welcome to David Marih to the pee wee class. 

· Welcome new student Virginia Ashurst to the adult classes
· Thank you Dan, Laura, and Kira Kanemori.  It was good to see old members of the KZI family.
· Thank you to Sensei Caraway on your visit.  You are always welcome.
· Sensei Tony Culbreth reports that he has started a BSR/KZI class for young children in Red Springs NC.  They attended their first competition and took home several awards.
· Congratulations to Garrett Moore for advancing from the junior class to the adult class.
Healthy Kick

Congratulations to Sensei Joseph Liggera Sr. on his recent promotion to Black Belt!!!
BSR Silent Tigers
I will be re-opening my dojo have a new contact number which is (845) 795-5328.  My school will open on July 16, 2005. 
I give my love to all the KZI warriors.  My spirit is always with them everyday.
Poughkeepsie YMCA

Class instructions at the YMCA have been discontinued until further notice.
KZI - California

All is going well.
SokeVision
We are all at best explorers of this universe familiar only with what has been experienced and blind to all not yet encountered, but some choose to stand still and become a MASTER of all they have surveyed!!!!
Editor’s Notes

Please forward any articles or information you want to have added to the newsletter to Sensei Scott Dellinger.  The newsletter is also distributed via email.  If you have an email account and wish to receive the newsletter electronically, please contact Scott Dellinger at:  Noah_Valle@hotmail.com,  (818) 395-0757 or (626) 818-2041.
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